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Diversion scheme along Racket Road and internal roads of Grand Bay for trial pit excavations

The public is hereby informed that due to the Grand Bay Sewerage Project 1B, the Racket Road and internal roads of the region will be closed to traffic as from Friday 13 March 2020 up to Saturday 21 March 2020.

A traffic diversion scheme and temporary traffic signs will be set up to inform and guide road users.

Drivers are strongly advised to exercise caution when approaching the work area and respect the traffic signs.

The Ministry regrets for any inconvenience caused and relies on the usual cooperation of the public.
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